
      
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

1 April 2021  

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith the third Newsletter of my Office, which 

highlights the General Assembly’s work and my activities since the circulation of the 

second Newsletter in December 2020. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 


